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Fridays from November 16, 2018 – May 31, 2019, 3:00 pm – 7:00 pm
We're excited to announce Fridays at the Fort, a new program aimed at increasing tour availability and visitor access at the Old Fort.  From 3 PM -7 PM on most Fridays, several soldiers will be on the grounds drilling, cooking, and occupying the fort as it would have been in 1816.  While their numbers are fewer than their historic counterparts, don’t let that deter you!  It's a perfect time to visit for a casual tour outside of the rush of our normal events.  The last tour starts at 6:30 PM.  We strongly encourage visitors to check social media before visiting as Fridays at the Fort may occasionally be cancelled due to weather and other unforeseen events.
About Historic Fort Wayne, Inc.:   Founded in 2004, Historic Fort Wayne is a Non-Profit Organization that manages the Old Fort in Fort Wayne, IN.  Our goal is to educate the community about Historic Fort Wayne and its significance to the Northwest Territory, the State of Indiana, and the United States during the 17th and 18th centuries through interactive programming. We are a 100% volunteer organization. All of our events are free to the public. All programming is funded by private and corporate donations.
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